
From: Brown, Carol A. 
Sent: 12/5/2011 3:45:23 PM 
To: hoovermr@sce.com (hoovermr@sce.com) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bee: 
Subject: Disconnections 

Hello Mike and Brian: SoCalGas/SDG&E just announced a Customer Disconnection Moratotium from 
12/19 -1/2. President Peevey would love it if your respective utilities could do the same - and 
announce it this week! 
Thanks a bunch - and let me know if you have any concerns! 
Carol 

SB GT&S 0226037 
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